
WELCOME TO OUR CHURCH 
 

    “Helping Others Find and Serve God” 

 

LORD’S DAY 

April 25
th

, 2021 
 

“Dear friends, although I was very eager to write to you 

about the salvation we share, I felt compelled to write 

and urge you to contend for the faith that was once    

for all entrusted to God’s holy people. For certain 

individuals whose condemnation was written 

about long ago have secretly slipped in among you.” 
Jude 3-4(a) (NIV) 

 

***************** 

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

CALL TO WORSHIP  

 

PRAYER  

 

WORSHIP THROUGH MUSIC 

 

SCRIPTURE READING                      Jude 17-25 

 

PRAYER 

        

HYMN #272                                   “Holy Bible, Book Divine” 

  

MESSAGE                                         “Contending For The Faith” 

 

CLOSING SONG                           “Keep Making Me” 

 

BENEDICTION & CLOSING CHORUS 
 

“Desire that your life count for something great!  

Long for your life to have eternal significance. Want this!  

Don’t coast through life without a passion.” 

- John Piper 

 



ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK: 

Today 5PM Bible Study on the book of Revelation 
 

Mon.   6:00 TOPS (Taking Off Pounds Sensibly)        

 6:00 – 8:00 Basketball Outreach  
 

Tue.    5:30 Women’s Exercise (see Jessica Kimbler if interested) 
 

Wed.   6:00 – 8:00 Basketball Outreach for high school/college age  

            7:00 Bible Study & Prayer Time 
 

Thu.    5:30 Women’s Exercise time in Burrows’ Auditorium 
 

 Sat .    8:00 AM Men’s Bible Study 
 

 

 
 

 

Coming Up:    
         

May 3
rd

 Official Board Meeting @ 5:30 - Please give agenda items to   

      Pastor John or Pastor Mark or email to fccpastorjohn@gmail.com   

Topics include: 

 Review quotes for replacing roof of sanctuary 

 Summer ministries (like Vacation Bible School, Church Camp) 

 How best to address foundation issues with Meachem Center 
 

Church Softball – our church normally has a co-ed softball team that plays 

on Sunday afternoons in May-July.  We are not sure if there is going to be 

a league, but please let Pastor John know if you are interested. If there is 

not a league, we will still try to organize a few games with area churches 

so that we can get some exercise and enjoy some time together. 
 

Did You Know … Our church has a “bawl room” located in the rear of the 

sanctuary? The room is there to help families with little ones who might 

get a little rambunctious or distractive. This room provides a place you 

can sit, see and hear the service while your young children play.  
 

Note:   Please sign up on the calendar on bulletin board in the Narthex            

 if you would like to purchase/dedicate altar flowers during 2021. 

 

Happy Birthday To: 4/27 Dick Aldridge (87 years young!);  

4/28 Ruthie Wright; 4/29 Ryan Simunich; 4/30 Chuck Allen, Brenda Krol 

Happy Anniversary To: 4/26 Rich and Brenda Martin 

                Thank You to  

          the many  

        who helped 

      yesterday! 

   

SAVE THE DATE 
 

August 7-9 
 

Church Camp 
@ Stony Glen 

mailto:fccpastorjohn@gmail.com

